
VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 
OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
SPRING ELECTION 

LOCATION, HOURS OF POLLING PLACE 
AND BOARD OF CANVASSERS 

 
The polls will be open for the Spring Election to be 
held on April 6, 2021, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  
Voting will take place at the Village Hall located at 
31275 W County Road K in the Village of Chenequa.  
Polling place is accessible to elderly and disabled 
voters. 
 

At the close of  voting on Election Day, pursuant to the 
provisions of Wis. Stat. §19.84, the Election Inspectors 
will convene as a joint meeting of the Local Board of 
Canvassers and the Municipal Board of Canvassers for 
the purpose of conducting the local and municipal 
canvass pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§7.51 and 7.53(1). This 
meeting will be open to the public pursuant to Wis. 
Stat. §§19.81-89. 
 

If needed, the Municipal Board of Canvassers will also 
hold a meeting at 4:00 p.m. in the Village Office to 
process and count late-arriving provisional ballots (if 
any) that arrived in our office by mail on Friday, April 
9, 2021.   

Pamela Ann Little 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
Phone: (262) 367-2239 
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      Village of Chenequa 
 

Forestry News 
• • • 

If there is any Oak / Elm pruning you wish to do on your 
property, please make sure it is completed by April 15th. 
 

This warmer weather will activate sap and bark beetles which are 
known to spread Oak Wilt and Dutch Elm disease. The beetles 
are attracted to the wound of a fresh cut tree.  
 

A good rule of thumb is don’t prune oaks and elms between April 
15th and October 15th. If you must prune between these dates you 
must seal the wound with pruning seal immediately.  

 

April 2021 Newsletter                     Spring is here!             

Village Hall will be closed 
April 2, 2021 for Good Friday 

 
 

Please call (262) 446-5070 to reach an on duty 
officer if you need any help. 

 
Have a beautiful Easter celebration!  

  

Pine Lake Launch 
●●● 

 
Yearly parking passes are available at the 
Village Hall Monday thru Thursday 8:00 

AM to 4:30 PM and on Friday’s from 8:00 
AM to 3:00 PM.   

 
Please call ahead for speedier processing.  

(262) 367-2145. 

Telephone Scams 
• • • 

Recently, a resident reported receiving a message from 
Amazon regarding a package they ordered:  If they 
ordered a package from Amazon, for a total cost of $49.99 
they were to disregard the message and the package 
would be delivered in a timely manner.   If they did not 
order a package they were to contact Amazon support and 
speak with an Amazon Support staff member.  If you feel 
you have experienced a scam, you can report it to the   
Federal Trade Commission, please visit: 

 
https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/features/scam-alerts 

 


